
 

CITY OF INDIAN ROCKS BEACH 

CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT STORMWATER DRAINAGE PROJECT 

16th AVENUE BMP’s (Q341) 

A City of Indian Rocks Beach Capital Improvement Stormwater Drainage Project is tentatively 

scheduled to start on Monday, March 11, 2024. 

This project will involve installing Conveyance Pipe, a Stormwater Basin Structure, a Stormwater 

Treatment Unit and Milling/Paving of the roadway in close proximity to 208 16th Avenue. 

The construction processes may include minor inconveniences such as noise from heavy 

equipment operation, on street parking, short delays in accessing driveways during construction 

operations and roadway detours.  

Time frames for work at the site may vary, however the City and the contractor will strive to 

complete the work as expeditiously as possible. 

For additional information about this project, please feel free to contact Dean A. Scharmen, 

Public Services Director at 727/595-6889, 7:00 A.M. – 3:30 P.M., Monday through Friday. 
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